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Circular 37 – 2021 
 

06 December 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
Welcome to Lisa Jacobs – WPC/Diep River Chef 
 
We would like to welcome Lisa Jacobs who joins Diep River today and who has taken over from Ralton 
van Niekerk.  
 
She has had many years’ experience in the hospitality and catering industry both for WPC and CPOA. 
 
We trust that it won’t take her long to get up and running in Diep River as she has worked with Western 
Province Catering at the Evergreen Muizenberg village and understands what is needed food standards of 
the village.  
 
I hope you make her feel very welcome here. 
 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
  
Christine Dempers 
Village Manager 


